
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS27179

This is an FY 2019 supplemental appropriation for the Department of Administration, Permanent Building
Fund. It provides $1,955,000 for the acquisition of available properties near or adjacent to the Capitol Mall.
This supplemental appropriation provides for a cash transfer in the amount of $1,955,000 from the General
Fund to the Permanent Building Fund. This bill also provides that the Department of Administration shall
initiate purchase negotiations on behalf of the state of Idaho, and the department shall promulgate rules to
include any such purchased property as a part of the Capitol Mall. The bill also requires any unused funding
to be transferred back to the General Fund.

FISCAL NOTE

FTP Gen Ded Fed Total
Permanent Building Fund
4. Purchase properties near Capitol Mall 0.00 1,955,000 1,955,000 0 3,910,000
Cash Transfers and Adjustments 0.00 (1,955,000) 0 0 (1,955,000)
FY 2019 Appropriation 0.00 0 1,955,000 0 1,955,000

Contact:
Jill A. Randolph
Budget and Policy Analysis
(208) 334-4749

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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